
From: pat eldridge
To: Equity Task Force
Subject: Re: Speaker, volunteering
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:57:31 PM

Thank you for your response.  I am wondering if you could give my name and number to
Darius and ask him to call me.  I’d like to say hey.   Pat

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 18, 2021, at 11:16 PM, Equity Task Force
<EquityTaskForce@santaclaraca.gov> wrote:

﻿
Hello Pat,

Thank you so much for your kind words and for interest in attending one of our
meetings. I do hope that you attend in the near future. 

We can certainly raise this issue at our next Taskforce Meeting in July 2021. Once
we have discussed it, we will reach out about further coordination and details.

Thanks again for your interest. Do let us know if we can assist in any other way.

Thank you,
Member Ma 
on behalf of the Diversity Taskforce 

From: pat eldridge <pathikes@pacbell.net>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 4:10 AM
To: Equity Task Force <EquityTaskForce@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Speaker, volunteering

Hi Darius. And task force.  I’m writing first to say Thank You for serving on the task
force.  I’m hoping to attend a meeting soon.  I am pretty excited about it, lots of good
energy.  Darius, wanted to see if we could get a speaker from the task force come
(hopefully you) to one of our meetings.  I’m in this sorority of educators ( it’s state,
National, and international) many in Santa Clara and we’ll be meeting monthly starting
again in September.   We meet at 5pm on 9/13, hopefully in person but possibly on
zoom.  Also we’d like to see if there is more we can do.  And I’m just seeing there is a
task force meeting that night at 7.  This could be too much but let me know what’s
possible.  I’ll be in NJ for much of the summer but hopefully can attend a Task Force
meeting on zoom.  My phone is 408-314-5459.   And how the heck are you Darius?! 
Glad you’re in Santa Clara.  Look forward to hearing from one of you.  Thanks for your
time.  Pat Eldridge

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Chris Howden
To: Equity Task Force
Subject: Regarding the survey
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:22:22 PM

Greetings, 
Just some feedback regarding your recent survey. The survey doesn't ask participants their
race, ethnicity, gender or age. I fear that the data you compile from the survey won't be very
valuable without that information. 

Citizens of different backgrounds may have different opinions, and that would be good for
your to know. 

-- 
Regards,

Chris Howden
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